
 

Water & Sewer Agenda Summary 

 

Date: April 19, 2023 

Key Staff Contact: Alex Tennant, Water Resources Administrator II 
 
Title: Water Supply Update and Adequacy Determination 

 

Summary: 

 
Staff reports to the Water and Sewer Board (“Board”) in April, July, and November of each year on 

Greeley’s water supply status. In April, the Board makes a declaration concerning the adequacy of the 

Water Year. Based on projected storage, staff recommends that the Board declare an “Adequate Water 

Year,” with normal watering restrictions and authorize staff to rent out available excess water supply, so 

long as the target storage volume of 21,300 acre-feet is maintained. 

 

 

Recommended Action:  Approve staff recommendation of adequate water year and that supplies be made 

available for rental to agriculture while assuring target storage does not fall below 21,300 acre-feet.  

 

Attachments: 

 

Memo: ‘Water Supply and Adequacy Determination' 


